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Good day! 

 On behalf of the entire I love BotSad_Gryshka community, let me thank the 

National Botanical Garden named after M.M. Grishka, the green heart of Kyiv, for your 

steadfastness in these extremely difficult times for our country. 

 Thank you for the fact that, despite everything, the National Botanical Garden 

remains open, allowing the residents of Kyiv and guests of the capital to find peace in 

the midst of silence and nature, to have the opportunity to emotionally relax from 

today's terrible realities and, at least for a short time, disconnect from sirens and 

explosions and losses. 

 We would like to thank the team that, in the conditions of martial law, finds the 

opportunity to daily care for and develop the Garden, which has long become a 

hallmark of the capital and the pride of our country. 

 Thank you on behalf of each of our volunteer community for the opportunity to 

find comfort for the soul and relieve stress, working with plants and gaining strength 

in nature. 
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 With faith in Ukraine and the Armed Forces! 

 Kom unity-manager I love BotSad_Gryshka 

 Iryna Bohdan. 
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